
Negotiations Update:  January 30, 2015 

On Friday, January 30, 2015, the Rescue Union Federation of Teachers (RUFT) Negotiation 

Team and the District Negotiation Team continued negotiations for the 2014-15 school year.  

The following occurred: 

 The Chief Business and Operations Officer gave a presentation on the Governor’s 

Proposed 2015-2016 Budget 

 District and RUFT continued to discuss proposed language on the following:  

-Article VII Transfer and Reassignments 

-Article VIII Long/Short Term Leaves 

-Article XXX Staff Development 

-Article XXXVII Early Retirement/Work for Benefits Program 

 The last discussion on salary occurred on December 12, 2014 when the District countered 

RUFT’s 6.75% increase in total compensation with an offer of 4% total compensation for 

2014-2015 

The next meeting is scheduled for Friday, February 27, 2015.  


